
Daily Announcements for Tuesday, April 25, 2017 – A day 

Relay For Life:  Relay for Life captains, the deadline to turn in chaperone forms have been 

extended until next Tuesday, May 2nd.  Also, we will be having an important captain’s meeting, 

during resource, on Thursday.  If you cannot attend, please send a responsible team member in 

your place. 

Holicong Hallway Helpers:  Hallway Helpers, please plan to stay after school on Wednesday, 

April 26th to decorate for spring.  Have a ride at 4:00. 

Holicong Girls Lacrosse:  Congratulations to the Holicong girls lacrosse team who defeated 

Tohickon last week by a score of 16-2.  Great job girls! Practice is canceled for today. 

Holicong 8th Grade Softball:  Holicong’s 8th grade softball team won their first game against 

Tohickon by a score of 4-3.  It was a team effort.  Good job girls! 

Holicong 7th Grade Soccer:  The 7th grade soccer team beat Tamanend yesterday by a score of 

2-0.  Great work Colonials!  No practice today! 

Holicong Music:  There is a rehearsal for 9th grade doublers today at resource to learn the music 

for next week’s 9th grade concert.  Rehearsal schedule for this week:  Robe choir rehearses today 

from 4:00-5:00; H-Factor don't forget to bring your black H-Factor shirts tomorrow for our 

performance at Neshaminy Manor; the final 8th grade choir rehearsal to prepare for Thursday’s 

concert is today after school; the final 7th grade chorus rehearsal to prepare for Thursday’s 

concert is Wednesday after school; 7th and 8th grade singers if you can’t make your after school 

rehearsals, be sure to turn in your excuse forms in advance. 

Holicong Sport Cancellations:  7th grade soccer practice is canceled today. 7th & 8th grade 

softball practice is canceled.  7th and 8th grade baseball is canceled today.  7th & 8th grade boys 

lacrosse is also canceled. Also, boys lacrosse the last day to turn in clothing orders will be 

Wednesday. 7th & 8th grade girls lacrosse is canceled.  Boys and girls lacrosse players should 

bring their jersey tomorrow to school for yearbook pictures. 

C B East Girls Volleyball Open Gym:  C B East Girls volleyball open gyms will be starting 

next Tuesday, April 25th from 3:00PM-5:00PM in the Auxiliary Gym at C B East.  Open gyms 

will be held every Tuesday.  Please be there 10-15 minutes early to help set up.  If you have any 

questions, please contact Coach Rabberman at cbegirlsvolleyball@cbsd.org 


